
“NATS welcomes the opportunity to comment on this consultation and was grateful for Ofcom’s 
separate confirmation of the licences that are considered to be under the aeronautical light 
category. NATS notes that the consultation document is silent regarding the licence classes covering 
aeronautical navigation aids and aeronautical radar systems (and similar maritime classes).  NATS 
had understood the fees for these classes to also be cost based and it may be that there is no 
significant misalignment between WT Act fees and costs as might be inferred from section 3.21 and 
the absence of other reference to these classes but it would be helpful if Ofcom would please 
explicitly confirm the intentions for any review of the basis for the fees for the licence classes that 
cover aeronautical navigation aids and aeronautical radar.” 


